
 Livonia Public Schools
Secondary Programs

Date:  November 8, 2023                              
 
To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent
 
From: Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs

Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer
 
Subject: Sex Education Advisory Board

Mr. Etue and Mrs. O’Brien request to add the Sex Education Advisory Board to the 
Committee of the Whole agenda for November 13, 2023. On November 6, Mr. Etue and 
Mrs. O’Brien presented the purpose, process, and procedures of the Sex Education 
Advisory Board to the Board of Education. The presentation and discussion included the 
participating members of the Sex Education Advisory board which includes a Sex 
Education Supervisor, Co-Chairpersons, parents, health professional, and a clergy 
person. Additionally, we discussed the objectives of the advisory board and the process 
to evaluate, measure, and report on the attainment of program goals and objectives. 

 
 


